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TOWN OF CHAPLIN 

TREE REMOVAL HEARING  

THURSDAY, October 11, 2018 
TO COMMENCE IMMEDIATELY AFTER 7PM PUBLIC HEARING 

Chaplin Town Hall, 495 Phoenixville Road, Chaplin, CT  
 

Tree Removal Hearing- In accordance with the Connecticut General Statutes Section 23-

59, a hearing shall be held for the removal of two (2) trees located on the north side of 

Tower Hill Road, in the area of #36 Tower Hill Road.  The tree removal hearing shall be 

conducted immediately following a Chaplin Planning & Zoning Commission public 

hearing, scheduled for 7pm on 10/11/18. 

Any questions relating to this tree removal hearing, please contact Dave Stone, Chaplin 

Tree Warden at (860) 455-0030 or by email at: dpw@chaplinct.org  

 


